
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 

 

 
Via Electronic Filing System 
 
January 17, 2013 
 
The Honorable Jaclyn S. Brilling, Secretary  
New York Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza, 14th Floor 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 

Re: Q-Tel, LLC - Tariff Advice Letter No. 3 
 
Dear Ms. Brilling: 
 
Attached for submission to the New York Public Service Commission (“Commission”) are amended 
Sheet Nos. 1, 11, 12, 15, 17, 34, 39 and 42 to Q-Tel, LLC’s (“Q-Tel”) switched exchange access tariff, 
New York P.S.C. Tariff No. 3.   
 
With this filing, Q-Tel corrects typographical errors, amends text relating to rating structure, and adopts a 
composite originating access rate, as discussed with staff. A February 18, 2013 effective date is requested. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions regarding this filing may be directed to the 
undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Regulatory Consultants to  
Q-Tel, LLC 
 
Attachment 
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